
Holiday Safety Tips for Home Security 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, it's important to ensure your home remains safe and secure. 

Here are some tips to help you during this festive time: 

1. Secure Your Home 

• Lock all windows and doors before leaving your home. 

• Install deadbolts on exterior doors for extra security. 

• Consider a security system or smart home devices that can alert you to any suspicious 

activity. 

2. Manage Deliveries 

• Schedule deliveries for times when you are home. 

• Consider using locker services for package deliveries to avoid theft. 

3. Be Mindful of Holiday Decorations 

• Avoid placing gifts or valuables near windows where they can be seen from the outside. 

• Ensure that outdoor lights are secure and not easily tampered with. 

4. Don't Advertise Your Absence 

• Refrain from posting about your vacation plans on social media. 

• Use timers for lights to create the illusion that someone is home. 

5. Communicate with Neighbors 

• Inform trusted neighbors of your travel plans and ask them to keep an eye on your home. 

• Offer to do the same for them during their holiday travels. 

By following these tips, you can help ensure a safe and enjoyable holiday season. If you have 

any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. 

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


